
 Now Accepting 
Applications

K4
K4 Registration begins January 8th for the 
2024-2025 school year. 
Families will register online by visiting the 
district website at www.glendale.k12.wi.us 
and clicking on the “K4 Registration”.

When registering, families will need:

• Your	child’s	certified	birth	certificate	
• Your	child’s	immunization	records	
•	 Proof of residency consisting of two 
	 items: A deed, tax bill, or rental 
	 agreement in the parent’s name and
a utility bill showing the parent as the 

	 service purchaser. 

If you have any questions, please contact 
Michele Bruno, Parkway school secretary at 
414-351-7190. There will building tours and 
registration support on January 8th from 
8:00am-10:00am and 5:00-7:00pm. We encourage 
you to share the registration information with new 
neighbors and families with eligible children.
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K4 Welcome Video

Check it out below!
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